
From: Kolber, Justin  
Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2023 4:05 PM 
To: loneal@thecapitolforum.com 
Cc: Abrams, Jill <jill.abrams@vermont.gov> 
Subject: RE: Webform submission from: Public Records Request Form 
 

Hi, Lydia, 

 

I write in response to your public records act request below. Pursuant to 1 V.S.A. § 318(a)(5)(B), 

the Attorney General’s Office will need to invoke its right to additional time (10 business days) 

to respond due to the need to search for, collect, and appropriately examine a voluminous 

amount of materials. 

 

The Office will respond further on or before Monday July 3rd. 

 

Thank you, 

Justin 
 
Justin Kolber, Assistant Attorney General 

Chief, Environmental and Public Protection Division 

Vermont Attorney General's Office 

109 State Street 

Montpelier, VT 05609 

(802) 828-5620 

justin.kolber@vermont.gov   

pronouns: he/him 
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